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Overview 

This bill requires health plans to provide coverage for hearing aids to persons of all ages 

and allows more than one hearing aid every three years if a physician or audiologist 

certifies that it is necessary due to a change in hearing. It is effective January 1, 2020, and 

applies to health plans issued on or after that date. 
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